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PRESS RELEASE 
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Date: 5th June 2014 
 

GOVERNMENT INTRODUCE LITTER BINS WITH INCORPORATED 

ASHTRAYS 

 

The Department of the Environment is pleased to announce the introduction of 
new Litter Bins with incorporated ashtrays. The aim of introducing these litter 
bins is to encourage smokers not to drop cigarette ends on the floor, in order to 
reduce the resulting amount of littering, and reducing the fire hazard of having 
ends thrown into current Litter Bins which are intended for the disposal of waste. 
 
The words “Make The Change-Quit Now!” have been printed on the newly 
incorporated Litter Bins to remind smokers of the health consequences of the 
habit. 
 
For further information please contact the Department of the Environment on 
20045769 or via e-mail on info.environment@gibraltar.gov.gi for further details.  
 

 

 

 

HM GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR 
Ministry for Health & Environment 

Joshua Hassan House 

Secretary’s Lane 

Gibraltar 


